
Fingerprint Card 
Should you choose to teach a class, help with transportation, or supervise lunch or recess, 
you will need to get a fingerprint clearance card to ensure the safety of all the participants.  
(https://www.azdps.gov/services/public-services-portal/fingerprint-clearance-card) 

 

If you are not eligible for a fingerprint clearance card, you will not be allowed to be alone 
with participants other than your own children.   You can still help with fundraisers, getting 
sponsors,  or organizing field trips.    

 


